
WSNY Pre-Filing Announcement

On September 25, 2012, WSNY was granted a license by the Federal Communications 

Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until October 1, 2020.  

Our license will expire on October 1, 2020.  We must file an application for renewal with 

the FCC on June 1, 2020.  When filed, a copy of this application will be available for inspection 

at www.fcc.gov.  It contains information concerning the station’s performance over the last eight 

years.  Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application, and 

to whether this station has operated in the public interest, should file comments and petitions 

with the FCC by September 1, 2020.  

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available 

at 4401 Carriage Hill Lane, Columbus, OH 43220, or may be obtained from the FCC, 

Washington, D.C. 20554.

Broadcast Instructions:

This notice should be broadcast at least two of the requirement announcements between 
7:00 a.m. and 9:00 a.m. and/or 4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.  If the station doesn’t operate between 7:00 
a.m. - 9:00 a.m. and/or 4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m., then at least two of the required announcements 
during the first two hours of operation.

http://www.fcc.gov

